MAURITIUS

27 February 2012

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 11 of 2012
E/152/48/15

From:  Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officer in charge of Ministries/Departments

Vacancy Advertisement — United Nations Interregional Crime and Justice
Research Institute

The United Nations Interregional Crime and Justice Research Institute is inviting
applications for the post of Director, United Nations Interregional Crime and Justice

Research Institute.
2. The deadline for the submission of application is 28 February 2012.

3. Details about the above mentioned post can be accessed on the website at

unjobs.org

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the

attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

for Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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